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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week -  1st March 2019 
 

Reception -   Sebastian 
Year 1 -   Lyndon 
Year 2 -   Pheobe 
Year 3 -   James 
Year 4 -   Megan 
Year 5 -   Tyler 
Year 6 -    Emi 
 
 

Star of the Week - 8th March 2019 
 

Reception -  Zack 
Year 1 -  Joey-Ray 
Year 2 -  Riley  
Year 3 -  Bethany 
Year 4 -  Alex 
Year 5 -  McKenzie 
Year 6 -  Will 
 

 
Star of the Week - 15th March 2019 

 
Reception -  Sidney 
Year 1 -  Eva 
Year 2 -  Oscar 
Year 3 -  Ellie May 
Year 4 -  Tianna 
Year 5 -  Lucas 
Year 6 -  Ryan 

Diary Dates:  
 
Mon 18th March - Yr 3 visit Oriental Museum 
 
Tues 19th Match - Yr 3 & Yr 4 Sport Skills 
    Alun Armstrong Centre 
Wed 20th March - Revd. David’s After School 
    Club 3-4pm 
Tues 26th March - Yr 5 Curiosity Conference 
    In School 
Wed 27th March - EYFS Stay & Play 
    10.30 to 11.30 or 1.30 to 2.45 
Wed 3rd April - Revd. David’s After School 
    Club 3-4pm 
Fri 5th April  - Eucharist in Church 9.30am 
 

School closes Friday 5th April 
School re-opens Tuesday 23rd April  

 
Wed 24th April -    Yr 5 Greenfield Experience  
    day 
Fri 26th March - Yr 5 Hardwick Park Visit 
 
Fri 3rd May  - Reception  visit Hardwick Park 
 
Tues 21st May - Yr 5 & Yr 6 Athletics 
 
Thur 23rd  May - Girls Football Cup 
 

School closes Friday 24th May 
School re-opens Monday 3rd June  

School News: 
 
World Book Day 2019 
On Thursday 7th March, we celebrated the 22nd World Book Day in school.  Children 
dressed up as a variety of characters from many of their favourite stories and books.  We 
shared some of our favourite books with each other in a whole school assembly and in each 
class.  Some staff even shared their favourite books such as: Harry Potter and the             
Philosopher’s Stone, The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe and Pants!  We all enjoyed the 
day by sharing our love of reading! 
 
The Selfish Giant 
On Wednesday 6th March, we were visited by The Image Theatre Company 
with their touring production of Oscar Wilde’s famous story The Selfish Giant.  
As well as the actors from the theatre group, they were joined by 10 of our   
children from school who helped them to tell the story.  All the children, staff 
and governors were impressed and enjoyed the performance very much.  The 
Image Theatre Company will return next year with the infamous story of Robin 
Hood. 
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